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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Scott Beck <sbeck@havenbrookhomes.com>

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2015 4:03 PM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 80 Hatch July 7th Hearing

Hi Mai,  

 

Could you please add me to the list for the July 7
th

 hearing in regards to the vacant building fee for 80 hatch. 

 

Thanks 

 

Scott Beck 

HavenBrook Homes | Director of Operations - Minnesota 

1611 County Rd B West, Roseville, MN, 55113 

direct 470.268.3875 | cell 612.239.2407  

sbeck@havenbrookhomes.com 

www.havenbrookhomes.com 

 


